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Sunday, December 22   
A Children’s Storybook Christmas 

AM Worship Service 
 

 Candlelight Lord’s Supper  
             7:00 PM 

 



Music Ministry Notes 

December 22, 2019 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Mike Bonham  

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  -  Michael Oakley, Sr. (Orch/WT) 
7:00 p.m. - Jeremy Thichenor (HB’s) 

  
December 29, 2019 

 
VIDEO POWER POINT 

10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 
 

SOUND SYSTEM 
10:15 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (BE/Solo) 

 
January 5, 2020 

 
VIDEO POWER POINT 

10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 
 

SOUND SYSTEM 
10:15 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 

 
January 12, 2020 

 
VIDEO POWER POINT 

10:15 a.m.  -  Mike Bonham 
 

SOUND SYSTEM 
10:15 a.m.  - Joe Rukat (WT) 

 
January 19, 2020 

 
VIDEO POWER POINT 

10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 
 

SOUND SYSTEM 
10:15 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (Orch) 

 
January 26, 2020 

 
VIDEO POWER POINT 

10:15 a.m.  -  Randy McManamay 
 

SOUND SYSTEM 
10:15 a.m.  -  Michael Oakley Orch/MEns) 

 
February 2, 2020 

 
VIDEO POWER POINT 

10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 
 

SOUND SYSTEM 
10:15 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 

 
 

MEDIA MINISTRY TEAM SCHEDULE MUSIC MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

         

 1. Sunday, December 22-  

    8:15 AM - Handbells rehearse (play in AM) 

    6:00 PM - Handbells rehearse (play in PM) 

    7:00 PM-  Candlelight Lord’s Supper Service 

     

        2. Wednesday, December 25- Christmas Day! 

        NO REHEARSALS                                 

               3. Sunday, December 29- 

                  8:15 AM-  Brass Ensemble rehearsal 

                                

                       4.  Wednesday, January 1- 

                           NO REHEARSALS 

  

   5. Sunday, January 5- 

      8:15 AM-  WorshipTeam rehearsal 

        10:10 AM-  Adult Choir run through (sing in AM) 

         5:00 PM - M*A*R*K Club resumes   

 

  6. Wednesday, January 8- 

       7:15 PM-  Adult Choir rehearsal 

       8:30 PM-  WorshipTeam rehearsal 

 

   7. Sunday, January 12-   

      8:30 AM-  WorshipTeam rehearsal 

         3:30 PM-  Handbells rehearse 

  

   8. Wednesday, January 15- 

      5:15 PM-  Orchestra rehearsal 

      7:15 PM-  Adult Choir rehearsal 

      8:30 PM-  Men’s Ensemble rehearsal 

 

   9. Sunday, January 19-  

       8:30 AM-  Orchestra rehearsal 

       3:30 PM - Handbells rehearse  

 

     10.  Wednesday, January 22- 

           5:30 PM-  Orchestra rehearsal 

           7:15 PM-  Adult Choir rehearsal 

           8:30 PM-  Men’s Ensemble rehearsal 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

DONATION OF INK CARTRIDGES 

As you know, we continue to collect used printer cartridges.  We are able to deliver these to a local business where we receive 
credit for office supplies/equipment.  We are allowed to deliver twenty (20) per month and with this receive $40 credit.  This goes 
quite a long way when we have need of paper, etc. for the office.  If you have used cartridges available, please drop them off by 

the church office or the Sunday School office.  We’ll be happy to recycle these for you.  Thanks! 



 Children’s Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield,  Director of Children 

     Your tithes, offerings, and donations to College Street Baptist can now 
be made online. Tithing and donating have never been easier. It's quick, easy and 
secure and you can use debit or credit or check cards, or checking account.  Just go to 
our website at www.collegestreetbaptist.org for further information and             
instructions. 
     Online giving is not replacing any of the traditional ways we already give, but is 
an additional option to those who prefer to make their donations by computer, cell 
phone or other mobile devices.  College Street is using a church donation system   
provided by the Easy Tithe corporation. EasyTithe is church specific and is currently 
used by hundreds of churches across the nation. 
     You can make a regularly scheduled contribution or you can specify recurring  
donations. You can specify whether the contribution should go to the general budget or 
to designated categories. A credit card (MasterCard, Visa, or Discover) or a debit card 
can be used as well as a regular checking account. The process is secure and         
confidential and you will have continual access to your giving records.  

It's easy to tithe           
and give your  

offerings online! 
 

 
Hello CSBC! 
 
 I hope all of you are having a wonderful Christmas season! I wanted to take the time to thank each of you for 
your support and encouragement this year. We have some awesome kids and youth here at College Street and I 
am so thankful for another year to know them and celebrate another Christmas with them as well as the people 
who serve alongside me in ministry. I could not do what I do without each of our volunteers and their dedication to 
these ministries. Ministry is all about building relationships and we have some awesome people building relation-
ships with our children and youth each week. This past week, we were able to give Christmas gifts to 30 MARK 
Club children and 30 of our youth. What a blessing! Our next event is Storybook Christmas is this Sunday! It is go-
ing to be unlike anything we have ever done before and I am looking forward to this special time with our children! 
 
 Our year might be winding down, but it doesn’t mean that we aren’t ready to kick off another great year in 2020! 
All of our Sunday night events resume January 5 and our Wednesday night events resume January 8. 
 
 Christmas is such a special time of year. It’s full of traditions and is a time to reflect on the year. I don’t know 
about you, but I’ve found this year to be like a rollercoaster. It’s been full of ups and downs, joys and sorrows, and 
triumphs and challenges. I like to reflect on my year and ponder on how I can make this next year better. I want to 
encourage you to do the same. Who do you need to love more? Who can you encourage? Who can you invite to 
church? Do you have an extra seat in your car to pick up someone who wants or needs to be at church? Is there 
someone you can call, text, email, or visit and ask for forgiveness? Whatever you need to do, I encourage you to 
make that effort and see Jesus more clearly in 2020! (By the way, that pun was totally intended. I have a feeling 
this year is going to be full of many 2020 puns!) 
 
 I love each of you! Thank you for another Christmas to serve here at College Street. Thank you for your children 
and grandchildren, whose presence adds so much joy to my life. 
 
See you in 2020! 
 
~Lauren 



THE “SON” FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET INFORMATION 
 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES 
AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET, WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Mildred Byars, Tel: 638-5330 

 
  OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY   

9:30 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN NOVEMBER 2019   
   

                              245 Families                               
                                    85  Individuals  
 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of November 2019 

  

Total number of families served this month:                                    137 
Total number of people in households served:                                 311 
Total number of families that received USDA products:                               134    
Total number of people in the families that received USDA products:        307  
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                     78 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

College Street Baptist Church Family, 
 
As you know I am recovering from open heart surgery.  On October 4th I had surgery to do 
5 bypasses, one valve replacement and an aortic repair.  All of this was completely a surprise.  
Even though I have been a nurse for many years, I never experienced the depth of the pain 
and recovery that this procedure brought upon us. 
 
I give God all the glory for my health and recovery.  I share with you my sincere love and 
appreciation for your prayers, support and taking care of Elaine while I’ve been incapacitated.  
Your food, cards, visits and your love (even mowing my grass) have touched me and moves me 
more than I can express. 
 
You will never know how much your actions have been received.  Thank you for being my 
church family and friends. 
 
Ray Hiler 



CSBC TELEPHONE/VOICE ANSWERING INFORMATION 
 

    Should you call the CSBC office and reach the voice mail service, remember to leave the  
person you are calling a message.  To do so, you may dial the extension number of that person 
as soon as the answering system begins.  Just interrupt and dial in one of the following exten-
sions and leave your message.  We will be happy to return your call as soon as possible.   
    
                         Ruth C. Smith        101 
                         Linda Waters         103        
                         Lauren Beddingfield     104 
                         Ken Reid            105 
                         Ray Conway         106 
                                               

NEWSLETTER & BULLETIN UPDATES 
Please remember that any items that need to be included in the newsletter publication should 

be in the office (in print) either by e-mail, fax or drop off a note to us two weeks prior to  
printing the newsletter each month.  Items that need to be printed in the Bulletin for Sunday 
need to be in the office no later than THURSDAY NOON in print again by e-mail, fax or a 

printed note.  Thank you for keeping this in mind when planning your events. 

 
CSBC CHARGE INVOICES 

If supplies are purchased for the church for any event, please remember that 
the invoices or tickets given to you need to be submitted to the office for pay-

ment at the time of your purchase.  This helps in our paying monthly statements 
as they are due and in a timely manner. Thanks for your assistance with this.   

Golden Fellowship Club Meeting 
                                       January 2, 2020 -   CSBC  - FLC - 6:00 PM   
 

MARK Club resumes Sunday, January 5, 2020 
5:00 PM  

 
Bible Quest resumes Wednesday, January 8, 2020 

6:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 


